
Dust Off Your Tennis Shoes!

Indoor Doubles may resume as soon as June 

15th!


In anticipation of BC’s Step Two in the Restart Plan, the Salt 
Spring Tennis Association anticipates the following ease of court 
restrictions potentially as early as June 15th!


1. Players from different households can play indoor and 
outdoor singles and doubles tennis together. 

2. Indoor group coaching to resume. 

3. Safety protocols and physical distancing measures to 
remain in place.



